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Please fill out a new Ministry Options survey for 2023-2024. It is a great way to get involved

in our church’s activities and events. We did this in the spring of 2022, and the response

was quite good, but we know things change and new opportunities arise. By filling out a

Ministry Options Survey we have a better idea of how you would like to use your time and

talents, and can connect you to the specific ministries in which you are interested. From

hosting Fellowship Hour, to being an usher, from counting the offering to serving on one of

our current teams, from helping with a fundraiser to getting involved in one of community

service groups - there are many ways to help. Last year the surveys helped us find members

who were interested in maintaining Creekside Commons, it helped us create a Pastor Parish

Relations Team, it helped to reestablish a Congregational Care Team, and more.

2023-2024 MINISTRY OPTIONS SURVEY

Sunday, September 10 - Fellowship Team hosting after both services 

Sunday, September 17 - Congregational Care Team hosting after the 10:00 service 

   in celebration of our 25 year plus members

Sunday, September 24 - Executive Team hosting after the 10:00 Family Service

FELLOWSHIP HOURS AND TEAM PLANS
We host a Fellowship Hour following our 8:00 service on the first Sunday of each month,

and following our 10:00 services on the second and fourth Sundays of each month. This is a

wonderful opportunity to visit with other families and friends in the church. Please make an

effort to introduce yourself to people you haven’t met. We will have a few additional

Fellowship Hours in September, please take note:

Next month, the Fellowship Team will be hosting lunch and helping with an event:

Many of the ministry options have stayed the same, but there are

new opportunities, too. Even if you filled out the survey last year,

please fill it out again this year - there may be some things you

would be willing to try now, that you weren’t sure about last year.

Maybe there is a new ministry for you to try or add your own idea!

Please click here to fill out the survey or you may complete a paper

copy at church. Thank you for helping with the ongoing work of our

church!

Sunday, October 15 - Hosting a BBQ Lunch after the 10:00 service, 

   featuring pulled pork and more!

Sunday, October 22 - Baking and serving desserts at the

   125th Anniversary Community Open House   

If you have any questions, or would like to be a part of the Fellowship Team, please contact

Jennifer Dimmer, our Fellowship Team Representative on Church Council.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemNVZLl0em4-BG04pZbaqSU4j-tNuKa2kO-RDWLVMFuOdisA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemNVZLl0em4-BG04pZbaqSU4j-tNuKa2kO-RDWLVMFuOdisA/viewform?usp=sf_link

